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Victim Identified in Mira Mesa Homicide      


San Diego – On October 5, 2022, at approximately 9:30 a.m., the San Diego Police 
Communications Center received a call of a shooting in the 10900 block of Deering Street in 
Mira Mesa. 


Officers from Northeastern Division arrived at the location and discovered an 18-year-old 
Hispanic male down in the street in front of his residence. He had at least one apparent 
gunshot wound.  Officers began rendering life saving measures until paramedics arrived 
and took over.  Unfortunately, the male was pronounced deceased at the scene.  He is now 
identified as Brian Mendoza-Camacho.  


San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were called to the scene to investigate.  The 
investigation is still active and ongoing.  Detectives are still attempting to gather 
information about the circumstances surrounding the shooting, including the motivation 
and any sort of interaction between the victim and suspect or suspects.  Detectives continue 
to look for evidence and interview any potential witnesses.  


There is no information about the suspect or suspects to be released at this time.        


Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 
531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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